
 

 

 

 

CMS Foundation Alumni Sharing Project 
 

The CMS Foundation is the official nonprofit fundraising partner for Charlotte-Mecklenburg 
Schools. We’re developing what we call a culture of “schoolanthropy.” It’s more than just 
philanthropy, it’s a spirit of support for our public schools.  
 
To highlight and celebrate the impact of educators in our community, we are inviting CMS 
alumni to share memories of their favorite teachers or what they most appreciated about their 
school experience. Select stories will be highlighted through an interactive audio-visual 
experience at our inaugural Schoolanthropy Luncheon September 29th at the Mint Museum 
Uptown at Levine Center for the Arts, as well as through other avenues to build support for 
public education. 
 
Submission Guidelines (Deadline 8/23) 
Please include the following with all submissions: 

 Name, current occupation and geographic location 

 Email address and phone number 

 CMS schools attended and high school graduation year 

 Audio recording of your story/experience (e.g., MP3, MP4, WAV) 
o Please limit recordings to 2-3 minutes 
o A voice recording using a mobile device is fine 

 One or more grade school photo(s) (scanned images or photos of images are fine) 

 A recent photo 

 Details of teacher(s) discussed (i.e., name, school, grade, subject, etc.) if applicable 
o Feel free to share a photo of the teacher if available (e.g., photo from a 

yearbook) 
 
Email submissions or questions to reflections@cms-foundation.org. 
 
For Schoolanthropy Luncheon information, including individual tickets or group tables, please 
visit www.cms-foundation.org/schoolanthropy-luncheon. 
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